
 

 

 Frito-Lay, Inc. 

 

April 19, 2020 
 
VIA E-MAIL (joseph.kasperski@ecy.wa.gov) AND U.S. MAIL 
 
Joe Kasperski, LG 

LUST Site Manager 

Toxics Cleanup Program 

State of Washington  

Department of Ecology 

Southwest Regional Office 

PO Box 47775 

Olympia, WA 98504 

  

Re: Frito-Lay Vancouver 

  Facility/Site ID:  81587474 

  Cleanup Site:  6703 

  VCP Project No.:  SW1024 

 

Dear Mr. Kasperski: 

Thank you again for taking the time to discuss this project and clarifying the scope of requested 

information outlined in your letter dated March 19, 2020.  As discussed, we intend to continue our 

participation in the Voluntary Cleanup Program (VCP) with the Washington State Department of 

Ecology (Ecology), and our plan is to take the following steps: 

 

• We are retaining the services of an environmental consulting firm to assist us in preparing 

Draft Environmental Covenant and groundwater monitoring plan in accordance with 

Ecology’s current form and requirements; and 

• We will submit the Draft Environmental Covenant package to you by May 30, 2020 for 

review and approval. 

Thank you for your assistance and please feel free to reach out with any questions. 
 

Sincerely, 
Jennifer Brightman-Davis 
 
 
 

EHS Supply Chain Leader 
Frito-Lay 
Vancouver Plant 
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